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Ms R Feeney
ARTC P2N Project

17/11/2020

Dear Ms Feeney

Parkes to Narromine Inland Rail – P2N (SSI-7475)
P2N ER Monthly Report Sept 2020

I refer to the Monitoring Report submitted to the Department (SSI-7475-PA-33) on insert date in
relation to describe monitoring report.

The Department has reviewed the report and is of the view that it satisfied the ER reporting
requirements.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Dr Paul Rutherford on 0419944643.

Yours sincerely 

Katrina O'Reilly
Team Leader - Compliance
Compliance
As nominee of the Planning Secretary

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

